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NOTICE OF POST PONED PUBLIC HEARING/MEETING  

 

Notice is hereby given that, due to the expected inclement weather, the Planning Board 

will be postponing their Public Hearing/Meeting on Thursday, April 4th, 2024 at 7:00 PM 

to their next scheduled meeting on Thursday, April 18th, 2024 at 7:00PM. This includes 

the Continued Public Hearing for Battaglia Foundations, Inc.  

We apologize for any inconvenience.  

 

Ashley Brudnick-Destromp,  

Assistant to the Land Use Boards 


